From: sedford, Paula

Sent: 18 July 2017 11:20
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Highways England Response - Burley-in-Wharfedale Neighbourhood Development

Plan - PUBLIC CONSULTATION (SCI 1)

FAO Emma Higgins BSc MA MRTPI
Planning Officer — Development Plans Team
Many thanks for your recent consultation regarding the Neighbourhood Development Plan for Burley in Wharfedale.

¥We continue to work closely with Bradford Council in regards to potential future development and growth in the area
of which this Neighbourhood Plan helps inform and we remain engaged closely in the local plan consultation process.

Whilst we have no formal comments at this point with regard to the Burley in Wharfedale Neighbourhood
Development Plan proportion of the wider picture on behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport, | would like to offer
my thanks again for sending this through and keeping in touch.

All the best with the consultation rounds, and please don’t hesitate to contact me in the future.

Paula Bedford, Asset Manager
Highways England | Lateral | 8 City Walk | Leeds | LS11 9AT
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